
  
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sept. 16, 2024 
Notice of construction 

Pollock Road shoulder stabilization 

The Town of Georgina is undertaking the rehabilitation of a 270 metre stretch of Pollock Road. The work will 
include the installation of new steel sheet pile retaining walls, road shoulder rehabilitation, new steel beam 
guiderails and ditch regrading. The figure below shows the planned construction area. 

What can you expect? 
- Construction timeline: This construction work is anticipated to start on Sept. 25, 2024 and be completed

in early November 2024.
- Work hours: Construction hours will be from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Monday to Friday.
- Road access: Pollock Road will be fully closed in the construction work area. Detour signage will be

posted. Road access will be allowed for local residents and emergency vehicles.
- Driveway access: Driveways may be temporarily blocked during construction. You will be notified in

advance if your driveway will be blocked.
- Noise and dust: Due to the nature of the work, there will be construction-related noise and dust, though

every effort to minimize this will be made.
- Restoration: The work area (including driveways and road) will be restored at completion of the work.

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important construction project. If you have questions about 
the upcoming work, contact the below or visit: georgina.ca/RoadConstruction 

Town of Georgina 
Patryk Frankiewicz, Senior Project Manager 
pfrankiewicz@georgina.ca | 905-955-7091 
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